
 

 

Dear Co-laborer in Christ, 
 
Due to recent developments and various warranted reasons, it has become necessary for Living 
Waters Publications and The Way of the Master to adopt and implement a new copyright policy.  
Our new official policy, effective December 5, 2005, reads as follows: 
 
“All Living Waters Publications and The Way of the Master resources are 
copyright protected.  With the exception of the Hell’s Best Kept Secret and 
the True and False Conversion audio messages (along with any other 
resources that might appear in the “Free Duplication” section of our 
website), duplication of any ministry resources, whether intended for sale 
or free distribution, is strictly prohibited.  This includes books, tracts, study 
guides, videos (DVD and VHS), CDs, MP3s, etc.  We thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding.” 
 
Please note that all previous oral or written agreements between LWP/WOTM and any individual 
or organization are hereby null and void, regardless of how recently such agreements were 
made.  The above statement (made official on December 5th, 2005) is to replace all previous 
agreements.   
 
If permission was previously granted to sell or freely distribute any of the above-mentioned 
resources, while the duplication of such resources must cease immediately, the sale and 
distribution of existing copies shall remain permissible until December 31st, 2005.    
 
Please note that while the Hell’s Best Kept Secret and the True and False Conversion audio 
messages are copyright protected, we are currently granting unconditional permission for the 
duplication, and the free and unlimited distribution of these audio resources, in their unaltered 
form (along with any other resources that might appear in the “Free Duplication” section of our 
website).  If duplicated, these resources can only be given away free of charge; they cannot be 
sold.   
 
We thank you so much for your understanding.  It has been quite difficult for us to implement this 
new policy; however, it has become an urgent necessity.  It will always be our aim to maximize 
the effectiveness of this ministry for the purposes of furthering the gospel and equipping the 
saints.  It is for this very reason that we have taken the necessary steps outlined in this notice.  
 
Gratefully yours, 
 
Emeal “E.Z.” Zwayne 
General Manager 
Living Waters Publications/The Way of the Master 


